

mcp newsletter

October 31, 2022 22-17

TO: CATEGORY 'B' EMERGENCY PHYSICIANS

RE: UPDATE ON CATEGORY 'B' INTERIM RATE STRUCTURE

The Department of Health and Community Services, in consultation with the Newfoundland and Labrador Medical Association, will be extending the end date of the Category 'B' Interim Rate Structure to March 26, 2023 (was previously October 30, 2022).

Please refer to MCP Newsletter 22-09 for more information, including billing codes.

Questions relating to the content of this newsletter should be directed to Melissa Bath by email at MelissaBath@gov.nl.ca.